


























From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

PWC <largo2553@yahoo.com> 

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 10:41 AM 

Zoning, Planning 

Re: Case No. TY2-22-11 Christ the King Lutheran Church Inc. 

CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments 

unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

NOT in favor of the construction of a 120-foot-tall, communications tower camouflaged 
as a cross that Christ was crucified on to hide a commercial enterprise. 

Erection of a 120 foot cross would destroy the aesthetics of this very nice residential 
area. Red lights, flashing or otherwise would also be a detriment to this peaceful 
environment. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Clark 

11485 Oakhurst Road 
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